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RES. NO.
2011-04

SUBJECT: Staffing Requirements at Extended Care Facilities
SUBMITTED BY: Ohio Osteopathic Association Board of Trustees

REFERRED TO:

RESOLVED, THAT THE FOLLOWING POLICY STATEMENT BE DELETED:
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Action Related to this Resolution: The Ohio delegation withdrew this resolution after the
Ad Hoc Reference Committee recommended defeat based on consensus that it should not
be the position of the American Osteopathic Association to mandate staffing levels within
health care institutions. The AOA has the lead responsibility for addressing federal
policy issues.



